
AUGUST	5TH	–	9TH		
10:00AM	–	2:00PM	

WEST	PARK	
1200	FOSTER	AVE.	
ELYRIA,	OH	44035	

 

To register, please visit www.steinhospice.org or submit enclosed application and $10.00 
materials fee (scholarships are available) to Stein Hospice Attn: Kathy Failor, 1200 Sycamore 

Line, Sandusky, OH 44870.  For more information, contact Kathy at  
kfailor@steinhospice.org or 419-625-5269. 

  

                              For Children 5-13 Who Have Experienced Loss 

 
 
 
 

JUNE	10TH	–	14TH		
10:00AM	–	2:00PM	

OSBORN	PARK	
3910	E.	PERKINS	

AVE.	
HURON,	OH	44839 

 

JUNE	24TH	–	JUNE	28TH	
10:00AM	–	2:00PM	
MOUNT	ORAB	PARK	
221	South	High	St	(Rt	68)	
MOUNT	ORAB,	OH	

45154 
 

JULY	22rd	–	26TH	
10:00AM	–	2:00PM	

VETERAN’S	
MEMORIAL	LAKE	

PARK	
205	SOUTH	OLD	STATE	ROAD	
NORWALK,	OH	44857	

 

JULY	8TH	–	12TH	
10:00AM	–	2:00PM	
LAKEVIEW	PARK	

(NEXT	TO	MICKEY	MART–	1308	E.	
PERRY	ST.)	

PORT	CLINTON,	OH	
43452 

	

is an 18-year-old recent 
Perkins High School 
graduate. He started as a 
camper in 2006 when he 
was 6 years old and had 
recently lost his grandpa. 

We asked Brady what camp 
meant to him and he said: 
“Camp really helped me out 
in a time that I really needed 
help. I knew from the first 
day of camp that I wanted 
to give back. It was an 
amazing experience.”

We asked Brady why he 
came back to camp as a 
volunteer once he turned 
15 and he said: “It means 
a lot knowing I can help a 
child through a point in their 
life that was the lowest and 
darkest gloom for me, and 
help lead them to the light 
and a new way of thinking.” 

continued on Page  3

Brady
West



GO GREEN
Help Stein Hospice save money and care for the 
environment by receiving “In Touch” electronically. 
Just send an email to newsletter@steinhospice.org 
and include both your email and mailing address. We 
will not distribute your email address or use it for any 
other purpose. “In Touch” is published quarterly and is 
also available online at www.steinhospice.org. 
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www.steinhospice.org

STEIN PHYSICIANS
James Preston, DO – Medical Director
Reagan Bristol, DO
Christina Canfield, MD
Michael McHenry, MD
Edward Radatz, DO
Larry Robinson, DO
Todd Williams, MD

SENIOR MANAGEMENT
Jan Bucholz, MBA, MSN, RN, CHC, Chief Executive Officer
Tamara Zuilhof, Chief Operating Officer
Barb Metcalf, BSN, Chief Compliance Officer
Jane Bruck, Finance Director
Allison Burroughs, SHRM-CP, PHR, Human Resources Director
Samantha Bechtel, MSSA, LISW-S, ACHP-SW, GC-C,
  Chief Clinical Support Officer
Beth Frank, MBA, BSN, CPHQ, Quality and Education Director
Michael Marsh, RN, Director of Nursing

STEIN HOSPICE
Mission Statement: To provide comfort, compassion 
and support during life’s final journey. 

LOCATIONS
Administrative Office 
Sandusky 
1200 Sycamore Line
Sandusky, Ohio 44870
419-625-5269
1-800-625-5269

Norwalk 
49C Benedict Ave.
Norwalk, Ohio 44857
419-663-3222

Port Clinton 
1848 E. Harbor Road 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452
419-732-1787

EMAIL 
Volunteer info:  volunteers@steinhospice.org
Donor/event info:  development@steinhospice.org
Referrals/questions: referralcenter@steinhospice.org
All other inquiries:  steinhospice@steinhospice.org 

IN TOUCH IS PUBLISHED BY:
Stein Hospice
419-625-5269, 1-800-625-5269
FAX 419-625-5761

Stein Hospice Care Center
Firelands Regional Medical 
Center South Campus
1912 Hayes Ave., 3rd Floor
Sandusky, Ohio
419-558-4164
1-866-230-7597 

Tiffin
100 Madison St.
Tiffin, Ohio 44883
419-447-0475

Stein South
100 Liming Farm Road
Mount Orab, Ohio 45154
937-444-2766

  Let’s
Connect
Stein Hospice

@stein_hospice@steinhospice

#steinhospice

JOIN THE CONVERSATION!
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Camp Good Grief continued from cover...

My first experience of loss in my life was when I lost my best friend, my dog Maddie. I 
was 8 years old and I had a ton of feelings running through me. I wasn’t understanding 
why after months after losing her, I was still crying and having periods of sadness. My 
aunt recommended that I attend Camp Good Grief.  While at Camp Good Grief I was 
able to meet other kids younger and older than me that were feeling the same way, 
some of who had way bigger losses than I did. I was able to learn the stages of grief, 
that it is okay to cry and feel the different feelings that I was feeling. I was also
able to interact with those other kids who were feeling the same way. 
 
While I liked attending Camp Good Grief as a camper, I now have a different purpose, 
being a volunteer. I have been a volunteer for the last three years. I enjoy the chance 
to earn campers trust with their worries and how they are feeling. I cherish the 
relationships that I develop with the campers, whether they are in my group or they 
are in a different group. There is a special bond that volunteers and campers have. 

Kalynn Welch

On the last day, campers’ loved ones 
attend camp for a graduation, balloon 

release, and picnic full of yummy treats.

Campers at the Mt. Orab Camp Good 

Grief play a parachute game at camp.

Campers learn how participating in 

physical activities provides them with 

different options for expressing and 

coping with their grief.

Campers at Mt. Orab learn how animals can love you unconditionally, offer you comfort, and be a trusted companion you can talk to.
Stein Grief Counselor Christa Bronner 

helps campers learn how to calm and 
center themselves by doing yoga.

Mt. Orab campers participate in the balloon release ceremony on the last day of camp.

Campers create feelings mask to reflect 
and express the many different feelings 

they may be having about their loss.
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